
Contact Information: 
 
Massachusetts State Board of Certification of Operators of Wastewater Treatment 
Facilities 
PCIW, WWT 
 
Massachusetts DEP 
Bureau of Water Resources 
1 Winter St. 
Boston, MA  02108 
Phone: (617) 292-5867 
Email: john.j.murphy@state.ma.us 
Visit Their Website  
 
  
Approval Details: 
 
WEFTEC 2024® has been approved for continuing education credits. The code to use 
for Massachusetts WWTPO’s is BC-2024-3859. Credit hours are approved as “as 
awarded.”  
 
Please see attached Approval Letter fir more information. 
 
Attendees are required to submit copies of the documentation supplied by WEF 
(certificate and transcript) directly to the state. 
 
 
 

mailto:john.j.murphy@state.ma.us
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/massdep/water
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This information is available in alternate format. Please contact Melixza Esenyie at 617-626-1282. 
TTY# MassRelay Service 1-800-439-2370 
MassDEP Website: www.mass.gov/dep 
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October 17, 2024 
 Matt Jones, WEF 
 
 To Whom It May Concern, 
 Please be advised that the Board of Certification of Wastewater Treatment Plant Operators received your  
 application request for training contact hours. 
  
 The below mentioned course has been approved by the Board of Certification: 

 Board File #:  BC-2024-3859 
                 Course Name:  WEFTEC 2024  
  Course Date: 10/5-10/9/24 
 Course Location: New Orleans, LA 
 Given By: WEF 
 # TCHs: As awarded 
 
 Please note that the Board of Certification requires a certificate or letter head document stating, name of  

 course, Board of Certification file number, course date, name of attendees, number of training contact hours,  
 and proper signature(s) of instructor(s) in order to properly process the documentation of TCHs for annual  
 license renewals. 
  
 For more information on Training Contact Hours, please call 617-352-3375. 
 
 Very truly yours, 
 

                  
 
 John J. Murphy 
 Executive Secretary 
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